
The Champalimaud 
Foundation invites 
nominations and 
applications for 
the €1,000,000 
2025 António Champalimaud
Vision Award 
The 2025 António Champalimaud Vision Award invites applications and 
nominations under a widened scope. The Award recognises groups that 
contributed to the fight against blindness and visual impairment, primarily in 
developing regions and/or have developed innovations or new technologies 
that impact on the quality of life of the blind and visually impaired.

The Award is not only directed at large global organisations but also to all 
organisations that, whatever their size, can show they have obtained high-impact 
results. These organisations can be local, regional, or international.

Candidates will be considered by a distinguished international jury for the quality 
and distinction of their work; their achievements and the measurable impact of 
their pursuit; as well as the enduring amplifying effects of their activities.

The award may be used in any way that furthers the outstanding contributions 
of the recipients. 

The deadline for submissions is December 31st 2024.

Entry forms and further information are available from the
Champalimaud Foundation website, www.fchampalimaud.org

Champalimaud Foundation | Av. Brasília
1400-038 Lisbon | Portugal | T (+1) 617 959 5277 or T (+351) 201 480 200 
award@fchampalimaud.org




